Sun City Amateur Radio Club

Sun City, Arizona 85351

January 10, 1978
TO ALL MEMBERS:

Our first meeting for the new year will begin at 7:30 pm
January 17th, at the Fairway Recreation Center Club Room,
107th and Peoria dvenues. Ladies invited. Bring your XYL.
Bring a friend. . :

Mr. Bob Bishop of Masters Communications, Glendale, Az.,
will make a presentation on the erection and safety of
towers and antennas and allied equipment. He will also
have a display of the latest types of transmitting gear.
He will be assisted by Mr. Phil Masters.

See you there.
Sincerely,

8 b/

George B. Carter, Jr.
Secretary

Maricopa County
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REPORTS OF COMMITTEES

Treasurer Irv Ruben, WB7CRV

96 members paid their 1978 dues in December 1977. This is an excellent start

for the new year. It would be a record, if we could complete the job at the
January meeting. If you pay by check, make payable to " Sun City Amateur Radio
Club".Our financial standing has also been improved by 5 members who ordered their
QST subscriptions through the club this year, Our present bank balance is $ 302.50.

Membership--- Eva M, Karnatz, WASAHU

Eva has been chosen to chair this committee. She will be asmisted by Earl
Baudendistle, W7DMV. These two persons will be the firat to greet you upop

arrival at the meetings. New applications for membership may be obtained
from them,

Publicity---- Lee Warren, K7DX

Lee reports that several members attended the SAROC at las Vegas, Nev., this past
weekend., Perhaps some one of them could fill us in on some of the goodies
that they ran across while there.

TV I ==~=w== Gail Mathis, W7HMH

Gail reports that all is quiet on the "Sun City" front. No news is good news.
RF I -===== Lloyd Root, K7AS

Lloyd says that he has nothing to report. Again, no news is good news.

AR C A --—- Don French, WIIWL

Don reports that the ARCA meeting has been changed to January 22nd., 7:70 pm
Red Cross Bldg. also, he has nothing to report,to date,on the Emmergency
Committee.

Silent Key--- Hays Bougher, W7GZ2U January 1, 1978

Bob Zopfi ---SWL~ Has agreed to prepare the SHORT SKIP each month with an
assistant,to be named later. Please phone Bob if you have anything FOR SALE or
to be published in the SHORT SKIP,

Don't forget! At renewal time, bring your QST renewal card with a check made
payable to ARRL for $ 10.50 and $ 1.50 to the Club Secretary, He will send the
renewal to ARRL and we get to keep the $ 1.50.

Arrangements have been made with the USAF at Luke AFB for a tour of the NORAD
headquarters on Tuesday February 21st at 1:30 pm. Fifty persons can he handled
at this time. Any more than that will have to be scheduled at a later date. At
the January 17th meeting a sign-on sheet will be on the head table for the
signature of those who want to make this trip. See the Secretary. The first 50
will be scheduled for February 2l1st,



	jan 01
	jan 02

